
 

 

 

 

TO:  Jacaranda Trace Club Members  

FROM: Nicole Bosco  

DATE:  January 20, 2022 

RE:  COVID-19 Update  

This memo is to advise you that we have an Independent Living Club Member who has tested 

positive for COVID-19. This Club Member will remain in isolation pending receipt of negative 

test. Contract tracing was conducted, and one other Club Members was identified as exposed. This 

Club Member has tested negative.  

Please continue to maintain the practices that have kept you safe throughout this pandemic. Please 

wear a mask and practice good hand hygiene.  

Thank you all for your continued efforts to stay vigilant and safe!  

 

 

 

 


